
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Working with the Friends of Northbrook we are very pleased to confirm that we are planning to hold 
our the NPA Summer Fair on Friday 1st July. The Fair will take place afterschool and will include a 
number of stalls and activities from 3:15pm until 5:30pm We are hoping that the weather will be dry 
and we will be able to hold the stalls outdoors on the Key Stage 1 playground and the school field. We 
will judge on the day about the weather and we will move indoors to the school hall, corridors and 
assigned classrooms.  
 
To help us prepare for the event we need a number of items for the stalls to be successful. Next week 
we will be collecting the following items on each of the days listed: 
 

Monday 20th June – Soft-Toys/teddies 
Tuesday 21st June – Toys/Games/Children’s books 
Wednesday 22nd June – Chocolate items 
Thursday 23rd June – Bring a bottle 

 
We are encouraging families to donate at least three items where possible. As a reward for your 
support we will host a non-uniform day on Friday 24th June. Please remember the items you send in 
need to be of good useable quality. Some of the numerous stalls and activities that we are planning 
to host on the day are: 
 

• Climbing Wall 

• Beat the Goalie 

• Beat the Buzzer 

• Coconut Shy 

• Guess the Weight/Number in the Jar 

• Face Painting 

• Cake Sale 

• Tombola 

• Bag A Bottle 

• Chocolate Drop 

• Super Soakers (Water Battle) 

• Bouncy Castle 

• Hook A Duck 
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The NPA Summer Fair will also give us the opportunity to thank Mrs 
Battersby for her extensive service to the school – fifty years to be 
precise! Mrs Battersby has worked at Northbrook as a teacher and 
teaching assistant and has retired from her role. As many of you know 
Mrs Battersby has had time off work due to illness. Although, she has 
made a full recovery she has decided it is time to take a well-earned 
break. It is not all sad news as we have convinced Mrs Battersby to 
continue her connection with the school, as she will be starting work as a 
volunteer supporting our children with reading, writing and numeracy. 
During the Summer Fair Mrs Battersby will be our guest of honour and we 
would welcome any past colleagues and pupils to come and visit her 
within the school’s dining hall to have a chat, a cup of tea and a biscuit. 
 

We would very much like to see as many of you as possible on Friday 1st of July. We will open the event 
at approx. 3:25pm on the Key Stage 1 Yard with a short introduction. It should be a fantastic afternoon 
and a great opportunity to raise funds for the school which we can use to enrich our children’s primary 
school experience.  
 
We look forward to seeing there! 
 

Kind regards 

Mr Cunniffe       

Head of School    

 


